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As part of the marker recruitment process, applicants are asked to confirm that they meet the 

criteria to mark. We are not aware of anyone on an Art and Design marking team who does 

not meet the criteria to mark. 

 

 

If you are not satisfied with the way in which we have dealt with your request for information 

made under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002, you have the right to request a 

review of our actions and decisions in relation to that request. A request for a review must be 

made within 40 working days of the original decision, should include the name and address 

of the applicant for correspondence, the request for information to which the review refers 

and the matter giving rise to the dissatisfaction. Review requests should be sent by email to 

foi@sqa.org.uk, or by post to: 

 

Freedom of Information Officer 

Scottish Qualifications Authority 

The Optima Building 

58 Robertson Street 

GLASGOW 

G2 8DQ 

 

The request will be acknowledged, and a review will be carried out by a senior official within 

SQA who has not been involved in the original response. Their decision will be sent to you 

within 20 working days of receipt of the request. If you are still dissatisfied, you have a right 

to apply to the Scottish Information Commissioner for a decision, which you can do using this 

link www.itspublicknowledge.info/Appeal. Should you wish to appeal against this decision, 

you have the right to appeal to the Court of Session on a point of law only. 

Further details are available on the Commissioner’s website. The Commissioner’s contact 

details are as follows: 

 

 The Scottish Information Commissioner 

Kinburn Castle 

Doubledykes Road 

St Andrews 

KY16 9DS 

Tel: 01334 464610 

E-mail: enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

  




